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Theme for the year:  Fill A Bucket and You Will Shine 
 
Student enrollment – We are expecting 433 students on September 4th.   
All Aboard  61 (We have 9 additional attending Headstart) 
Kindergarten  80 
Grade 1  88 
Grade 2  61 
Grade 3  72 
Grade 4  71 
22 new students are enrolled for the 2013-2014 school year.  14 students who attended our school last 
year have moved.  
 
Teacher In-Service – August 26-29 
 August 26 

 New Teacher Orientation 
 Mentor Training 
 Portage Guide Training (All Aboard and Speech Teachers)  

 August 27 
 Building meetings 
 District Special Education Staff Meeting 

 August 28 
 SLO Goal Setting Training (Student/School Learning Objectives) 
 CCSS/English/Language Arts and Math Implementation 

 August 29 
 Educator Effectiveness Training 
 Staff Pictures for ID badges 
 Building meetings 
 Coaches meeting 

 
Welcome Back To School – September 3 

 Families have 20 minute conferences scheduled with their child’s teacher. 
 Dahl Studio will take photos of students in grades K-4. 
 Families will be able to pay for hot lunch, milk break, folders, assignment books and head phones. 
 Families will be able to bring student medications to the office and discuss health/medical issues 

with school staff. 
 
September 4 – First day of school for K-4 
 
September 4 & 5 – Information sessions for All Aboard Preschool families 
 
September 9 – First day of school for All Aboard Preschool students 
 
September 20 –– 4th grader field trip to the Chippewa Valley Museum in Eau Claire.  This trip is sponsored 
by the PTO. 
 
Custodial staff (Duane Bender, John Frankenberg and Josh Mortimer) have been working hard to prepare 
our building for the start of school.  It looks great! 
 
Courtney Knickerbocker provided Nonviolent Crisis Intervention training for the Elementary Crisis Team 
on August 13.  
 
Staff and Family Handbooks have been revised for the 2013-2014 school year.  


